[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.emf]
St. Peter’s Academy – Mr. Jennings’ Class Welcome Letter
	UKS2 Staff:

Mrs. Marston – Teacher 5/6       

Miss. Brownley – Teacher 6

Mr. Jennings – Teacher 5     

Mrs. Peach UKS2 Teaching Partner
	Homework: 

Maths – Addition
Maths – Timestables x2

English – Spellings
	Date set: 04/10/19
Date due: 11/10/19


	Welcome:

This week we have been looking at the story of Pinocchio, influenced by a theatre company coming in to perform a play of the story. We have been looking at using adjectives and similes in our writing and learning how to plan a piece, in order to use a wide range of ideas throughout. We have also started looking at the mathematical operation; addition. We finished our place value unit on a high. We will be returning to inspirational speeches next week, something I am sure will excite us as a class. 
In 1Decision, we have still been learning about Online Safety, where we have looked at app appropriateness and how important it is to be aware of safety when using social media or online platforms to communicate with friends. Ensuring things learnt so far are concrete in the mind by recapping over the unit so far. 


	Homework Expectations:

1. In your diaries, you have noted down ten spellings. Practice your ten spellings on a piece of paper or any other type of device. We will be using partners to informally test each other on spellings in class.  
2. Times tables. There are two sheets to complete. Each sheet should take ten minutes. If you finish before the ten minutes, please jot down how long it took to complete in the corner. Please don’t go over the ten minute time limit, simply stop where you have got up to. Challenge yourself.
3. Maths. This homework will help your understanding of some of the learning we did on formal column method addition this week. 

Homework will be marked in school as a class. 

If you can’t do the work or don’t understand, please let me know in plenty of time so that I can help you. Don’t leave it too late or until the day it is due in.

Try your best, just as you do in the classroom.

Have a fantastic weekend. 

Thank you.

Mr. Jennings.



	Weekly and General Reminders:

PE is on Thursdays. Please ensure your child’s outdoor PE kit is in school on these days, labelled with their names. As the weather changes please make sure PE kits are weather appropriate.
Please can you check that your child has a water bottle here in the classroom, as this helps accessing water tidy, clean and hygienic. 
Dates to note this half term:

Y5 Residential – Wednesday 16th October till Friday 18th October.
Harvest Festival – 15th October – St.Peters church.


	


